
9.30am - 11.30am on Tuesday 20th June 2023

An opportunity for parents/carers of Year 6 pupils 
to meet and discuss ways of preparing for starting 

secondary school in September 2023.

Preparing families for secondary 
transfer 

To enrol:
https://forms.office.com/e/S8JpizN

WUy

Or use QR code 

Where to find us:

Woodside High School

White Hart Lane,
Wood Green

London, N22 5QJ
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